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Ministry of Health 
and Long-Tenn Care 

Office of the Minister 

1 1Qh Floor, Hepburn Block 
80 Grosvenor Street 
Toronto ON M7A 2C4 
Tel 416-327-4300 
Fax 416-326-1571 
www.ontario.ca/health 

Ministere de Ia Sante 
et des Soins de longue duree 

Bureau du ministre 

Edifice Hepburn, 1o• &tage 
80, rue Grosvenor 
Toronto ON M7A 2C4 
Tel 416-327-4300 
Tel&c 416-326-1571 
www.ontario.ca/sante 

NAY 17 2016 
iApprove-2016-00200 

Mr. Wayne Emmerson 
Regional Chair and Chief Executive Officer 
Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street, 4th Floor 
Newmarket ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Mr. Emmerson: 

I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care will provide the 
Regional Municipality of York up to $1,201,601 in one-time funding for the 2016-17 funding 
year to support dedicated nurses to receive ambulance patients at locally selected 
hospitals. 

The Assistant Deputy Minister of the Direct Services Division will write to the Regional 
Municipality of York shortly concerning the terms and conditions governing this funding. 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to the provision of health services. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Eric Hoskins 
Minister 

c: Mr. Bruce Macgregor, Chief Administrative Officer, Regional Municipality of York 



be: 	 Ms. Patricia Li, Assistant Deputy Minister, Direct SeiVices Division 
Mr. Mike Weir, Assistant Deputy Minister and Chief Administrative Officer, Corporate 
SeiVices Division 
Mr. Tarmo Uukkivi, Director, Emergency Health SeiVices Branch 
Mr. Jim Yuill, Director, Financial Management Branch 
Mr. Phil Cooke, Director, Fiscal Oversight and Performance Branch 
Ms. Mary Vahaviolos, (A) Senior Manager of Operations, Emergency Health SeiVices 
Branch 
Ms. Ma~orie Wilcox, Senior Manager, System Oversight and Support, Emergency 
Health SeiVices Branch 




